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Governance Review update
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The members of the Independent Review Panel (IRP) which will lead Table Tennis England’s Governance Review
will be announced before the end of this month.

Mark Mazzucco was appointed as Chairman of the IRP last month and a recruitment process was started to
identify at least two people from within the sport to become part of the IRP.

Interviews are taking place this week and an announcement will be made on the make-up of the IRP by the end
of this month, with details of the first stage of consultation online to follow before Christmas.

The Table Tennis England Board will also receive an update at its meeting on November 30, as per the timeline
set out for the Governance Review.
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